WILLIAM P, HOBBY
LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

January 29, 1973

Dear Dr. Hector:

Thank you very much for dropping by the office
and for bringing me the two books.

I enjoyed visiting with you and feel that we will be
able to get a good open meetings law at this session.

Sincerely,

Dr . Hector Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405



